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Local Female Filmmakers Win Top Honors  
in Filmmaking Competition


INLAND EMPIRE, CA - The 48 Hour Film Project (48HFP), the world's oldest and largest timed 
filmmaking competition, announced the results of the Inland Empire’s Best Film of 2022, during 
its “Best Of” Screenings and Award Show held at the Harkins Theatre in Redlands. The winning 
film “The Spaces Between” by the Footlights Team, an all-female cast and crew, will go on to 
represent the Inland Empire against 48HFP winners all around the world at Filmapalooza 2023 
in Los Angeles this coming March. 


The 48 Hour Film Project is a wild and sleepless weekend in which a team makes a movie - 
from concept to final - in just 48 hours. They are given a genre, a character, a prop, and a line 
of dialogue - all required - and the rest is up to them to make a 4-7 minute short film. The films 
are then screened at a local theater in front of an eager audience at a Premiere event. The top 
rated films, ranked by a distinguished panel of industry judges, go on to the “Best Of” 
Screenings and Awards event.


The “Best Of” Award Winners were announced on November 8, 2022, honoring different 
categories such as Best Cinematography, Best Writing and Best Editing. The Footlights Team 
brought in four top honors with Vanessa Silva winning Best Director, Chelsea Gray winning Best 
Acting in a Leading Role, and their film “The Spaces Between” winning the Audience Award 
and Best Film of 2022.


“We are so humbled and honored for the nominations and wins, and beyond thrilled to 
represent the IE at The 48 Hour Film Project’s Filmapalooza 2023!” 


- Vanessa Silva, Team Leader, Director, Cinematographer, Co-Writer and Co-Editor


“Thank you to Kevin Lyons and Lucas Cuny for an overall incredible experience, the 
prestigious judges, all of the filmmakers that participated and put out incredible films, 

and, of course, the entire Footlights Team who worked tirelessly to make this film 
happen.”


Since the 48 Hour Film Project’s inception, more than 1,400 projects have taken place, over 
50,000 short films have been made, and more than 600,000 filmmakers have taken part. The 
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48HFP also screens a special selection of films each year at the Cannes Film Festival - Short 
Film Corner in Cannes, France. The films chosen are announced during Filmapalooza which the 
Footlights Team is eager to attend, as their film “The Spaces Between” is now a contender.


About The 48 Hour Film Project - The 48 Hour Film Project is an international filmmaking 
event celebrating its 20th Anniversary. As a global community built on local events, the 48HFP 
connects with thousands of filmmakers each year on six continents.


About the Footlights Team - Footlight Studios is a women-helmed production company that 
puts female storytellers at the forefront - in front and behind the camera - in pivotal and 
essential roles. Its Executive Producers are Vanessa Silva, Heather Hentila, Chelsea Gray & 
Ainsley Strachan, who have been working together in the scope of film, series, video, and 
picture production since 2014. The Team they assembled for the 48HFP also includes 
filmmakers Cassie Anderson, Alex Flores, Rachael Olsem, and Dillan Blackwood Silva. The 
Footlights’ goal is to make an inclusive, safe, and professional space for storytellers, regardless 
of experience, with a focus on female creatives. 
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